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Solidarity with the workers from Greece

Defending the jobs in the Greek Ministry of Finance

The World Federation of Trade Unions – TUI – Public Services and Similar expresses all its solidarity
with the 595 workers in struggle to maintain their jobs in the Ministry of Finance of Greece. This
struggle is also the struggle of all the workers of the public services in the European Union against
the  policies  of  the  capitalist  governments,  whose  primary  aim  is  to  destroy  the  Public
Administration in order to accomplish its privatization. 

Defending public services is defending the people's right to health services, to the social services,
education, justice, the rule of law and many others that represent the right to live with dignity. At
the same time, this struggle is also the struggle of the workers from Europe for their employments,
their wages and their rights. 

In all European countries, neoliberal policies have chosen the public services workers as a special
target to attack, but their answer has also been strong an will continue on being, until the defeat of
the  governments  which  impose  these  policies  and  the  rise  of  a  new  society  free  from  the
exploitation of man.

Artur Sequeira
Frente Comum dos Sindicatos da Administração Pública
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